
Santa to Visit Longport on December 19th from 6 to 8 pm  

 

 

Santa will be visiting Longport on Monday December 19, 2022, 

between the hours of 6pm – 8pm. 

If you wish Santa to stop by and visit your children, please 

send an email to preslpvfd@longport-nj.us.   

Merry Christmas! 

 – Longport Volunteer Fire Department 
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